
Slidell High Welcomes  
 The Class of 2022 



Tonight, you and your 
parents will make your 

schedule for your 
Freshman year at 

Slidell High 



Tonight, is not about rules and 
regulations, or about dress 

codes!  It is about step one of 
your journey on a pathway to a 

diploma. 



Freshman Orientation 
will be held for students 
Tuesday,  July 24, 2018 

6:30 p.m. 
 



Parent  Orientation 
will be held 

Tuesday, July 24, 2018 
6:30 p.m. 



Thursday, August 9, 2018 
 First Day of School 

8:45 a.m. 


